FIRC Board of Directors’ Meeting
April 28, 2007
Catharpin, Virginia
Directors Present:  Tony Colicchio, Laura Colicchio, Pat Moore, Rich Moore, Sali Peterson
Directors Absent:  Jo Ann Brown, Suzi McGraw
The meeting opened at 1:46 pm and ended at 3:30 pm.

Minutes were approved from previous meeting on January 27, 2007.
Treasurer’s Report
Rich Moore gave the treasurer’s report for Suzi McGraw.

Previous balance:
$749.13
Income (Dues):
$735.00 

Expenses:
$54.32
to Rich Moore for dues notices, printing, and mailing
Balance:
$1,304.81
Jo Ann Brown assumes her new position as Treasurer.  Her first order of business is to open a new bank account.  The outgoing Treasurer, Suzi McGraw, will close the old account.
Old Business

Membership
FIRC has 58 members representing 38 families.  A few members from 2006 still need to pay dues.

Clothing

Susan Milloy received 38 orders for polo shirts, vests, and fleece jackets with the FIRC logo and was expecting 10 more to receive a 25% discount from the vendor.  Susan will send another email to members with sizes and prices.  Once she places the order, the clothes will be ready in two weeks. 

Slopers (stitchhouseinc@aol.com) charges a $50 Setup fee for the FIRC logo.  Sali proposed the club pay the setup costs.  Laura seconded the motion.  All approved.

The next discussion was which logo to use, the contemporary reverse-out, the traditional, or use the one Sali created for the banner.  The directors decided on the openness of the banner logo.

Tony still has some t-shirts, sweatshirts, and caps available.  He will hold off on the next order until the order for the polo shirts, vests, and fleece jackets is completed.
Shows

The Nokesville Show in April had eight riders in six classes.  Judges were Sara Lyter and Alex Pregitzer.
New Business
Sad Passing

The directors acknowledged the passing of FIRC member Jim Bedinger and discussed the upcoming May 12 barn celebration in Maryland of Jim and his love for Icelandic horses. 
Donation

The directors decided to make a $100 club-funded donation in Jim’s name to Equine Rescue, Days End.

Suzi will send out an email to members on how to make personal donations.

Nokesville Shows

Curt Pierce will judge the May 19th show.

Two intern judges, Susan Ford and Thora Kreyenhagen, are scheduled to do the June 2 show with Curt Pierce assisting.

Drill Team

The first practice of the FIRC drill team, with Curt Pierce directing, went well with nine riders.
Trail Rides

The Rosaryville Memorial Day weekend ride and picnic is at Tony and Laura’s house on May 26. Rideout is at 10:00 am.

On June 10, Sam Castleman leads a ride in Thurmont, Maryland. 
Debbie Gossett will lead a ride in Culpeper, Virginia on September 15.  
On October 14, Jo Ann Brown will lead a ride at the Manassas Battlefield in Virginia.  
Laura and Tony Colicchio may add a fall ride in Rosaryville, Maryland.

Trainer at Rich and Pat Moore’s May 14 – 16
Iso Lindal, who often works with Gudmar Petursson, has openings to train a few more horses or horses and riders from May 14 to 17.  $60/hour.  Contact Rich Moore.

Possible Special Events
Tony had the idea to hold special events twice a year for people who are interested in Icelandic horses. They would get a chance to ride members’ horses. 

USIHC Reports

Breeding Committee Report, Sali Peterson
Nothing new to report.
Promo Committee Report, Sali Peterson

Laura Bensen has taken over Barb Riva’s position as Chair. All projects are on hold.
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The next meeting for the Board of Directors will be July 28, 2007 at Tony and Laura Colicchio’s house in Upper Marlboro, MD.
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